
W/C 11/12/23 
 
Hello families,  
 
I hope you are all well. I can't quite believe this is the last full week of the Autumn Term and 
it's set to be a busy one. Key dates this week;  
 
Monday - afternoon rehearsal at the church  
Tuesday - whole-school pantomime at the Hall for Cornwall  
Wednesday - Christmas lunch, Christmas/favourite jumper day and PE games   
Thursday - KS2 church performance (AM and PM) 
Friday - school surprise  
 
On Tuesday, please can all children be in school on time and ready to leave for Truro. Please 
ensure your child has their lunch, including drinks and snacks in a bag. Please make sure 
they have used the toilet before leaving for school. School lunches will be passed out before 
the children depart so every child must have a bag. Coats are also essential as we will be 
walking through Truro.  
 
On Thursday, all children need to arrive at the church at 5.15pm ready to start the 
performance at 5.30pm. The children are welcome to wear a festive jumper, hat, scarf etc 
for the evening performance.  School uniform is required for the day performance. It is set 
to be a magical event both in the afternoon and evening. We are very much looking forward 
to sharing a little festive spirit with you all.  
 
We will have a PE session on Wednesday so please ensure your child is wearing trainers. As 
always, water in water bottles and healthy snacks.  
 
Have a lovely week,  
 
Mr Hughes 

 


